Board of County Commissioners

Workshop:  Purchasing Policy

July 21, 2008

The Board of County Commissioners of Wakulla County, Florida met for a Workshop on Monday, July 21, 2008 at 5:00 p.m. with Chairman Ed Brimner presiding.  Present were Commissioners Howard Kessler, George Green, Brian Langston and Maxie Lawhon.  Also present were Assistant County Attorney Steve Mitchell, County Administrator Ben Pingree and Deputy Clerk Evelyn Evans.

The purpose of the Workshop was to give the Commissioners an opportunity to look at a new purchasing policy that is recommended by staff.  This new policy would raise the threshold for bids to $10,000.00 and the County Administrator would have the authority to make purchases up to $9,999.00.

A representative from Bank of America provided a power point presentation on the P-Card, which is a credit card that can be set with certain limits for each county department.  The Bank of America would offer the county a line of credit up to $1 million.

This item will come back on a regular board agenda at a future date.

There being no further business to come before the board, the meeting was adjourned at 5: 43p.m.

